
 

  
October 23, 2015 

 
Notice: Fraudulent business and employment offers 

 
 
JGC has been notified of fraudulent business and employment offers being transmitted via 
email and through social media forums by people claiming to be employees or 
representatives of JGC. 
 
These fraudulent business offers have resulted in illegally contracted work with third 
parties claiming to be JGC. We have also learned of fraudulent recruitment and 
employment offers requesting prospective candidates provide detailed personal 
information. 
 
Please be advised that these communications are FRAUDULENT and not sent from anyone 
affiliated with JGC or our subsidiary companies. 
 
If you receive such a message, please contact your local law enforcement agency and 
provide any details you may have. You also may forward the messages to 
webmaster@jgc.com. 
 
For employment opportunities with JGC, please visit JGC Careers. 


